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WFWP Norway held its annual council meeting on Sunday, the 17 Feb 2019 in Oslo. Ten council 

members attended in person and two attended by proxy.  

 

 
 

The 2018 board was re-elected for one more year. The board then presented Roswitha Johansen with a 

gift of NOK 5000 to support her work with IRFF-Norway (International Relief and Friendship 

Foundation). 

 

Marea Toresen 

WFWP Norway Secretary 

 

 


